
BatStateU Boosts Local Product Procurement

Batangas State University (BatStateU) has recently taken a significant step to strengthen its commitment
to locally sourced products. The university has implemented a new policy encouraging all of its colleges
and units to actively support products originating from local sources.

In a monitoring and tracking effort conducted in 2022, a noteworthy quantity of products from local
sources was documented as having been procured by BatStateU. These products encompassed a diverse
range, including local delicacies, handicrafts, as well as various wet and dry goods.

It is anticipated that in the forthcoming years, the procurement of local products by the university will
continue to rise. This is aligned with the university's ongoing advocacy to bolster the local industry and
support local businesses.


